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Iditarod	Trail	Committee	statement	regarding	Dr.	Morrie	Craig		
	
Anchorage,	Alaska	–	The	Iditarod	Trail	Committee	is	aware	of	a	conversation	about	drug	
testing	results	between	Dr.	Morrie	Craig	and	Iditarod	XLVI	musher	Wade	Marrs	prior	to	
the	restart	in	Willow,	Alaska,	on	Sunday.		
	
The	ITC	wants	to	acknowledge	that	Dr.	Craig’s	conversation	with	Wade	Marrs	was	ill	
timed	at	best.			ITC	does	not	condone	any	threatening	or	harassing	behavior	by	anyone	
involved	with	the	Iditarod	Trail	Sled	Dog	Race,	whether	it	is	ITC	representatives,	
mushers,	or	other	persons.			
	
The	ITC	is	reviewing	this	situation	and	will	make	a	determination	on	Dr.	Craig’s	role	with	
the	Iditarod	Drug	Testing	program	in	the	coming	days.		
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